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St. Thomas Aquinas News 
 
-St. Thomas Aquinas has a number of 
programs to help make tuition 
affordable. Our Catholic high schools 
give $1.5 million in tuition assistance 
and scholarships every year! They will 
work with EVERY family to design a 
tuition package that works for them, 
to get your individual tuition package 
contact Enrollment Director, Ryan Hill, 
at rhill@youngstowndiocese.org.  
-Affordability should never keep a 
family from pursuing a high quality, 
Catholic education. STA has an 
opening in one of its programs that 
will allow families to earn tuition 
credit. If you have a student who 
currently attends or plans to attend St. 
Thomas Aquinas, you could earn 
tuition credit by serving as a St. 
Thomas Aquinas Bingo Manager. The 
Business Manager helps set up and 
run bingo every Wednesday and 
Sunday.  
-Anyone interested in that position 
should contact Dominic Cutrone, 
assistant principal of Aquinas, 
at dcutrone@youngstowndiocese.org. 
 

Upcoming Dates 
 
  
-Monday, January 18th: Martin 
Luther King Day ~ No School 
 
 
-Tuesday, January 19th: School 
Resumes 
 
 
-Thursday, February 11th: 
Parent / Teacher Conferences 
(information coming out 
soon.) 
 
 
-Friday, February 12th: No 
School 
 
 
-Monday, February 15th: 
Presidents Day ~ No School 
 

 

Quick Reminder 
Concerning Out-Of-

Uniform Day Expectations 

Jeans or casual dress pants (No 

rips, holes, excessive length, or 

worn with a droop), tee shirts, or 

sweatshirts.  

NO logos for music groups, drugs 

or alcohol, violence, or 

inappropriate language.  

No sweatpants.  

No stirrups.  

Jeans or casual dress shorts or 

skirts of an appropriate length may 

be worn.  

No halter-tops, tank tops, spaghetti 

straps, or bare midriffs.  

 

 

Snow Day Reminder -  As we proceed through the month of January and come ever closer to 
increasingly colder weather, please know that the possibility of Snow Days and Cold Days will 
increase. On such an occasion, a phone call will go out via our FACTS system. You can also check 
News Channel 3 for the school closings, as our iAlert System will contact that station. Please know 
that Regina Coeli School will follow Alliance City Schools in closings or delays. Thus, if Alliance City 
closes due to the weather, Regina Coeli will follow suit.  

 

mailto:rhill@youngstowndiocese.org
mailto:dcutrone@youngstowndiocese.org

